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D-10-23-3 

Date:  October 10, 2023 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag and Title Agencies 

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: New MDID Request Process (UPDATE) 

 

This Bulletin is to inform all Dealers and Tag & Title services that the Motor Vehicle 
Administration has decided to postpone the MDID request process change. Please continue to 
submit your requests through the ERTsoundex@mdot.maryland.gov inbox. As any changes or 
updates to the process occur, we will update the industry accordingly. Please use the new VR-
005 when emailing your requests.  

You can follow this link for the updated version of the VR-005: 
https://mva.maryland.gov/Documents/VR-005.pdf 
 
If you have any questions about this Bulletin, please contact us at 410-787-2952 or 
mvabldisd@mdot.maryland.gov.   
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